FUTURE OF HOLME PARISH

REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED FROM NEIGHBOURING PARISH

AND TOWN COUNCILS
Bottesford Town Council

Bottesford Town Council responded on 10 April 2017, stating that

“After a discussion was held (at 3 April meeting), the Councillors
agreed unanimously that they did not wish for Holme Parish to
merge with Bottesford Town Council”

Broughton Town Council

The future of Holme Parish was discussed at a meeting of the Full
Council held on Monday, 27" March 2017, and it was resolved that
the information should be noted at this moment in time.

Manton Parish Meeting

Chairman of Manton Parish Meeting responded on 20 March 2017,
stating that -

“Manton Parish operates as a Parish Meeting and so is not in a
position to absorb any more area”
Messingham Parish Council

Messingham Parish Council responded on 15 March 2017, stating
that -

“Messingham Parish Council unanimously agreed on 13 March
2017 to accept Holme residents into the Parish of Messingham.

Studying the maps provided of Holme Parish boundary,
Messingham Parish Council would fully understand if Raventhorpe
residents chose to join Broughton”
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Scawby Parish Council

No response.

Scunthorpe Charter Trustees
The Charter Trustees responded on 2 March 2017, stating that —

“Holme Parish is a neighbour and is separated by the physical of
the Beck and it is our opinion that to secure future community
involvement the former Home Parish should be merged or grouped
with another Parish.

We would hope that any arrangement would have the support of
the residents of Holme and the proposed Parish”.



